
 

This notification has been compiled using information from other sources, every attempt has been 
made to ensure its accuracy by the Fire Research and Investigation Unit.  

 
Page 1 of 1 

 

 
 

FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Homelite Mighty Lite Backpack Blower 
15 December 2009                                                          ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem A crack may develop in the fuel tank, posing a potential fire and 
burn hazard.  
 

Details Homelite Mighty Lite backpack blower, model number HBL26BPN. 
All serial numbers are affected. 

Sold through hardware retailers throughout New Zealand from 1 
August 2007 to 3 December 2009. 

What to do Cease using the product immediately and call 0800 279 624 to 
arrange a refund.  
 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued, refer to the links below: 
Consumer website 
Overseas Homelite notice 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumer.org.nz/recalls/view/homelite-mighty-lite-back-pack-blower
http://www.homelite.com/pdf/Homelite_inStoreNotice_11-05-09.pdf

